
   
  

             
              

  
  

             
                

              
             

  
             
         

   
  

   
 

Sept. 8, 2020 

Slippery Rock University has launched a new component via its COVID-19 resources pages 
that will provide the campus community with status updates for each of the University’s 
buildings. 

Each University building will be noted as being “open,” “closed” or having additional 
“details” available. If a building is listed as being “closed” or having “details,” members of the 
campus community can click on the status bar for additional information including when the 
building will reopen, the status of building temperature checks and after-hours entry. 

Questions concerning this page or building status should be directed to Paul Novak, 
executive director of planning and environmental health and safety, 
at emergencymanagement@sru.edu. 

Thank you. 
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